
WWW.AMUNDSENDAVISLAW.COM

The Viability of the FSIA in an
Evolving Aviation Industry

PROFESSIONALS

Michael McGrory
Partner
 

RELATED SERVICES

Aerospace

DRI's For the Defense
December 2016
 

Michael McGrory’s article, “The Viability of the FSIA in an Evolving Aviation
Industry,” was featured in the December 2016 issue of the Defense Research
Institute’s (DRI) For the Defense Magazine.

There have been significant developments under the Foreign Sovereign
Immunities Act (FSIA) over the last several years. However, the immunity of the
FSIA remains a sustainable defense against foreign government-owned aviation
companies. McGrory covers the history of foreign sovereign immunity and the
FSIA’s relevance to aviation businesses in this informational article.


